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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
Investment in Latin American Exchanges – Increase of Equity Stake in Bolsa de 

Comercio de Santiago 
 

BM&FBOVESPA S.A. – Bolsa de Valores, Mercadorias e Futuros (“BM&FBOVESPA”), 
refers to the Notices to the Market released on March 31 and May 5, 2015 to inform 
that it acquired today an equity stake of approximately 2% in Santiago Stock Exchange 
(Bolsa de Comercio de Santiago – BCS), Chile, through an auction carried out in the 
exchange market, an investment of CLP1.7 billion (approximately BRL8.4million). This 
acquisition, in addition to the approximately 8.3% previously acquired, raises 
BM&FBOVESPA’s stake in BCS to approximately 10.4%, totaling an investment of 
approximately BRL52 million.  
 
Additionally, BM&FBOVESPA informs that its equity stake in Colombian Stock Exchange 
(Bolsa de Valores de Colombia – BVC) is 9.9%, not 9.99% as previously announced in 
the Notice to the Market released on July 6, 2016. In addition to this investment in BCS 
and in BVC, BM&FBOVESPA also holds a 4.1% equity stake in Mexican Stock Exchange 
(Bolsa Mexicana de Valores). 
 
BM&FBOVESPA also informs that it will continue to assess investment opportunities in 
other companies in the region, whose activities are connected to its core business. 
 
 

São Paulo, July 8, 2016. 
 

Daniel Sonder 
Chief Financial Officer  

 


